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Free Family Fun Night, Fall Rehearsals, Musicale Virtuale

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

TABC SAFE FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT

THANK YOU!

Thanks to all who joined us for the SAFE FREE FAMILY FUN NIGHT!
It was great to be safely together with TABC families

and some new faces as well.
Watch your email and Facebook for our upcoming Fall Fun Events.

Fall Rehearsals: Safely Together

We are thrilled to welcome back our
choristers for the 2020-21 season.
We are resuming in-person rehearsals
with additional safety protocols.
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Rehearsals will be held outside with
choristers wearing masks and spaced
6' apart. Safety of choristers is always
our top priority, and with our new
protocols, we will be able to rehearse
and be safely together. Please help us
spread the word about our safe in-
person rehearsals!

This year our annual gala is moving online! We'll have an online auction
available for bidding from November 6-22, 2020. We're busy gathering
items for auction - let us know if you have anything you'd like to donate!
More details about the event coming soon.
Contact us at 520-296-6277 for more information.

Dr. Ackerley to work with all boys

This fall, the rehearsal schedule is being slightly
modified in a manner that will allow Dr. Ackerley
to lead the music instruction of all central
ensembles: Cadet Choir, Training Chorus,
TowneSingers, Touring Chorus and Young
Men’s Ensemble. “I am excited to be able to
regularly work with each chorister at every age,”
Ackerley recently commented. “It will give
continuity to our music literacy program.”
Working along with Dr. Ackerley will be Principal
Accompanist, Anne Grimes. Mrs. Grimes will
primarily function as a collaborative pianist but
will also lead sectionals and other portions of
rehearsals from time to time. 

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!
Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"



TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for
Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
your support can change the life of a chorister.
Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.

Call us at 520-296-6277 for more information.


